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Thank you so much to everyone who took up the invitation to make a decoration for our 

entry at Cromer Christmas Tree Festival. As the tree will have been dismantled by the 

time the newsletter goes out, we thought we would put it up in the office so those of 

you who were unable to visit Cromer for the event could see the fruits of your labour. 

We were really impressed with the creative skills of our passengers. Thank you to North 

Walsham and District Round Table who kindly donated the tree and especially to Emma 

and Mel who both gave up their Sunday to prepare it for the big Cromer display. 

We’d love to hear from you                   
For any information please get in touch.                 

Call: 01692 500840 Email: info@nnct.org.uk
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The team at NNCT would like to

wish all our passengers a very

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

The office team

L-R Mel, Jane, Steve and Emma 

mailto:info@nnct.org.uk
http://www.nnct.org.uk/


Meet the team at NNCT

Christmas Day lunch available in 

North Walsham and Holt 

Hello, my name is Chris. I am a new 

volunteer driver with NNCT.  I retired in 

2018 and tried to make myself useful as a 

driver for a charity in Hampshire, where I 

lived until I relocated to Norfolk a year ago.  

It’s a pleasure to meet and chat with the new 

passengers I have met at NNCT, and I am 

struck by how vital the service is to those 

who use it.  Besides driving, I enjoy hacking 

my way around the golf course and drifting 

around the broads in my canoe.  In theory I 

am a gardener, but there is not much sign of 

anything happening!

Holt Community Centre is planning to 

offer those in need a Christmas lunch 

on Christmas Day.  For more 

information please call to book a 

place on 01263 713427 or email 

holtcommunitycentre@gmail.com.

. 

North Walsham There will be a Christmas 

day lunch for anyone living on their own 

at the North Walsham Community Centre. 

There is no charge and special diets can 

be catered for. A car can be arranged, on 

request, for those who find it difficult to 

get there. If you would like more 

information, please ring Don Birch - 

01692 404889 or John Watts - 01692 

405119.

NNCT Christmas opening times 
The office and services will be closed over  

Christmas. All normal services will run up to 

the 22nd December, and then resume in the 

new year on the 2nd January 2024.  If you 

need to contact us over the Christmas period, 

please leave a message on the answer 

machine. Don’t forget to book your Dial-a-Ride 
trips for the first week of the new year before 
we close for Christmas on 22nd December. 

What a busy year we have had! One of the 

most popular excursions was a visit to 

Gressenhall Farm and Museum of Rural Life 

(see pictures to the right).  We’d like to say a 

big thank you to the staff there who went out 

of their way to ensure our passengers had a 

lovely day. We will go there again when the 

weather gets a bit better in the summer, so 

don’t forget to book your place!
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